Town of Milladore

August 2, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order July 5, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found all present.
The financial report was reviewed. There was a motion made by Hank Nigh to accept the report as presented with a second from Leon Kundinger; motion carried.


 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes. Hank Nigh was the second and the motion carried.
Informational:

Hank Nigh reported that future WTA meetings will be quarterly. Also, Jim Tremelling is stepping down as WTA President so our board sent him a “thank you” for his service.
Ron Koziczkowski gave an update on the Martin Lane project. All the necessary documents have been submitted to the DNR at this time.
Notice was given of the Public test which will be conducted on Monday August 3, 2020 at 6pm in the town hall.
Action Items:
Hank Nigh made a motion to have a load of calcium chloride put on Partner road. With the second from Leon Kundinger the motion passed.
The estimate from the county for paving Rangeline road; Trestik to Yellowstone Dr.at the estimated cost of $68,000.00 was accepted by a motion from Hank Nigh with a second from Leon Kundinger. Motion passed.

Hank Nigh moved to pay bills as presented with a second from Leon Kundinger. Motion passed.
There was a motion to adjourn from Russ Haffenbredl, with a second from Leon Kundinger & the motion passed.
The next meeting is September 13, 2020 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
